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For many of us the month of September signifies the end of summer, the beginning of autumn. There are an abundance 
of beginnings and ends. Unlike the beginning and end of the seasons AHEPA Service Dogs for Warriors had a beginning 
but has no end.  Our work is not nearly done. Veterans are still dealing with PTSD and suicide.   
The AHEPA Family, friends, family, and supporters share a common and shared mission to have all veterans with PTSD 
be provided a service dog to assist them on a road to recovery. There are so many veterans that still need our help.  Let’s 
continue this journey together and continue the great work that has been accomplished in the past six years. 

 
 
As this journey continues, we have wonderful news to share.  
 
At the AHEPA Family convention during the week of July 18, 2022, the AHEPA Service Dogs for Warriors were blessed 
with many memories and stories of loved ones. A visit  with Veteran Manny Koutalides, his service dog, and family. 
During our presentation we were blessed with several new sponsors and pledges.  
 
Thank you to our additional Sponsors, Donors, and Pledges: 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Kaitson of Texas, Harry & James Cavalaris, N. Carolina, WaWa Corp, AHEPA Chapter #192, Iowa, Judith 
Zucker & MOA Holmdel, NJ, AHEPA Chapter #195 Michigan, AHEPA Chapter #517, New Jersey, AHEPA District 16, Texas, 
Angel Warriors, NJ, Angels of Mercer /AHEPA Chapter #438. 
 
 
Donations from AHEPA Charitable Inc., Tennessee, Daughters of Penelope Chapter #18, California, Red Bank Catholic 
High School Class of 1960 Reunion, NJ, Nick & Kathy Leles, California, Daughters of Penelope Chapter Boston, MA., Mr. & 
Mrs. Peter Souris, Arizona,   
 
Pledges from Father Pat, Albany New York, Past Supreme President, Brother Frangos, National Lodge Sons of Pericles. 
 
  

America’s VetDogs the newest pups to join our ADSW Family 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2022 

 



 
 

For further information please contact: 
Contact Chairperson George 732-610-6622 or ASDW.Secretary@gmail.com 

ASDW PO Box 100, BAYVILLE. NJ 08721 www.ahepa-servicedogs.org  
We are a 501(c)(3) organization ~ Our tax identification # 81-3775269 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

While we were all returning home from the  
National Convention look who graduated! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRAULATIONS DAUGTERS of  PENELOPE DISTRICT 3 
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CLICK on the link to see the first graduating class at K9s for Warriors Texas Campus 
 

https://youtu.be/SBtIHCzFpG8 
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